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The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8 May 2020 

  
Supporting regional libraries 
  
This week Access Services staff started distributing books to Indigenous Knowledge 
Centres and Regional Libraries Queensland that are closed to the public and 

providing delivery to clients, pick up at the front door. The staff, followed Agile Team 
protocols, processed new books that have arrived and responded to specific 
requests. It is great to be able to support regional libraries with deliveries of fresh 
collections. 

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 

 
 


